
Dear Parent/Carer
 
I hope you and your family are well and had as good an Easter as possible in these difficult times. 
 
I am writing to thank you for the fantastic response we have had with our recent NHS Heroes
campaign. The number of donations we received has been phenomenal and reinforced what a
truly exceptional and supportive community we have. Your kind donations have made such a
difference to so many NHS frontline workers across our region who have been so grateful for your
generosity. On their behalf, thank you. 
 
As well as supporting our incredible NHS staff we would like to offer further support to our local
care homes and hospices who are facing extremely challenging times as they care for many of
our loved ones and those who are most vulnerable in society. We are therefore planning to share
your kind donations with local care home and hospice staff too and will continue to accept
donations and small gifts from you for distribution. 
 
In addition, we are also launching an appeal to our students to write messages of support or
create colourful posters to let staff and residents in our local care homes and hospices know we
are thinking of them at this difficult time. Attached is a copy of the information we have shared
and any encouragement you can give to your child to contribute to this would be greatly
appreciated. 
 
Can I thank you once again for your kind donations and continuing support for the school and
local community throughout this challenging time. 
 
Kind regards
 
Richard Williman




